
Re: YES on HB 4006. I am a patient and support my Naturopathic Doctor.

I am a patient of a Naturopathic Doctor. I am writing to ask your support of HB 4006.

 My Naturopathic Doctor has been instrumental in restoring my health when Medical Doctors have 
been unable to do so. She took time to listen to my concerns and health issues, did proper testing and 
developed a treatment plan that was very healing to me. It was a financial hardship to pay out of pocket
to see the Naturopathic Doctor after paying insurance premiums but I knew if I wanted to recover this 
was necessary for me. 

ND's must be accessible to all and their services should be covered by insurance plans so this is 
possible. Naturopathic Doctors are very well trained and their expertise and experience invaluable to 
patients.

I urge you to vote YES on HB4006 to ensure fair access to licensed Naturopathic Doctors.

Sincerely,

Sandy Funk


